
 

                              

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
13th January 2023 

 

Dear Parent/ Carer 

 

YEAR SIX: TESTS WEEK COMMENCING Monday 16th January 2023 

 

I just wanted to make you aware that Year Six will be completing a set of tests next week.   

This is to assess their progress since September and identify gaps which can be addressed 

throughout the spring term.  Please reassure you child that these tests are nothing to worry 

about.  We simply ask children to try their best. 

The results of these tests will be discussed with you at PCLRs at the end of this half term                

(week commencing 6th February 2023).  More details regarding PCLRs to follow in due course. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr Martin Righetta 

Head of Year Six 

 

 

 


